26th January 2025
Dear Parents/Carers,
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Monday was ‘Blue Monday’ - supposedly tH41
most depressing day of the year! Not at
Stanburn however, as staff were treated to a
pop-up hot chocolate station (see above) to
get them through the day. We also kept the
children optimistic with a plethora of trips to
the pantomime in London, the Sikh Centre, St
John’s Church and organised a music
workshop in school. Two Year 5 classes
entertained us with their very professional
class assemblies and of course, our Year 2 DT
team represented Stanburn with amazing
success.

Next week we are very excited to be taking
our Pupil Parliament to the Houses of
Parliament to see how our politicians run the
country. | know they are very excited to be
part of this amazing opportunity. Staff are
also busy improving our skills next week as
we have staff training on PIXL, adaptive
teaching, SEND, music and phonics.

Sadly, the weather forecast is miserable all
week, let’'s do what we can to keep our spirits

up!

Have a good week
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